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From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 3:44:18 PM
To: Chris Roberts 
Cc: John Norris; Pollie McCloskey; Heidi Costello; Sara Lane; Peter Jenson 
Subject: RE: Wastewater rate question
Sensitivity: Normal

Chris –
 
Here are the responses to your questions.  Question 1 & 2 are answered together. We will put this in the Green Folder for Monday night.
 
Q 1. Do we know how many wastewater bills are currently being sent to a different address, either because a duplicate bill is sent to the
residential address, multiple bills are sent to one location, or bills sent to an address outside of Shoreline?  
 
Q 2.  Do we know how many properties receive a residential wastewater bill versus other categories
 
Answer:  Following is the count of duplicate bills and total accounts by residential or commercial.  Note that Residential includes Multi-
family up to 4   units.  Commercial is all other, including larger multi-family.

Residential    Commercial  
      

Duplicate Bills 897   Duplicate Bills 62
Total Accounts 16,232   Total Accounts 701
 

 
Q 3. Do we have a sense of to what degree apartment/condo owners in a multi-family structures generally include wastewater as part of
the rent or whether separate bills are sent to each unit.   
 
Answer:  Apartments over 4 units always receive a consolidated bill. They are never sent to individual units.   
 
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager | City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133
Pronouns: she/her
( (206) 801-2211 | www.shorelinewa.gov

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This email account is public domain. Any correspondence from
or to this email account may be a public record. Accordingly, this email, in whole or in part, may be subject
to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
 
From: Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 1:01 PM
To: Deb;bie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: Wastewater rate question
 
Debbie, John,
 
Do we know how many wastewater bills are currently being sent to a different address, either because a duplicate bill is sent to the
residential address, multiple bills are sent to one location, or bills sent to an address outside of Shoreline? Also, do we know how many
properties receive a residential wastewater bill versus other categories? Finally, do we have a sense of to what degree apartment/condo
owners in a multi-family structures generally include wastewater as part of the rent or whether separate bills are sent to each unit.
 
Thank you,
 
Chris
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__________________
Chris Roberts (he/him)
Councilmember, City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov
(206) 391-2733
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